
January 8, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Monday February 5, 2024, we will be holding a meeting for our upcoming trip to Disney. 

Important details of the trip and performance will be discussed and the trip handbook will be 

available at this time. This is a MANDATORY meeting that all students and at least one 

parent/guardian must attend. The meeting begins at 7:00pm in the Louisville Middle School 

Auditorium and should last no longer than one hour.  

 

What: Disney Informational Meeting 

Where: Louisville Middle School Auditorium 

When: 7:00pm on 2/5/2024  

 

Thank you in advance for your attendance. We are looking forward to the opportunity to perform 

in the Magic Kingdom while creating lasting memories for our students! 

 

       Mr. Bleininger 

       Mrs. Markiewicz 

       Mr. Portzer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


